
 

The Sanctuary Flowers are in Loving Memory of 

Charles and Nancy Landis 

Given by Mary Alice High 

 

Prayers of the Congregation 

Prayer Family this week: H. Michael & Alba Ruhl 

Announcements 

Today the Gap Male Chorus will present an evening of Gospel music for us at 7:00 

p.m. in the sanctuary. 

There will be Chancel Choir rehearsal after Worship this morning.  

Copies of our Mission Study Questionnaire can be found at the back of the sanctuary 

for those of you not having filled one out. Your input is crucial and valued. We thank all 

of you for your help in this venture.  

The annual Crop Walk will take place Sunday October 16 

 


